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Bexar County GOP Chair Endorses 
Proposed Redistricting Maps to Strengthen GOP Representation 

 

San Antonio, TX – Bexar County Republican Party Chair Kris Coons today announced 
strong support for the newly proposed redistricting map unveiled by Texas Republicans. 
The plan, which is projected to expand the GOP’s representation in the U.S. House by 
five seats, is being hailed as a strategic and fair realignment of congressional districts 
across the state. 

“This redistricting plan reflects a commitment to fair representation and the values of our 
community,” said Chair Coons. “It ensures that the voices of Bexar County and all 
Texas residents are effectively heard in Congress, aligning districts to better reflect the 
political landscape and priorities of our region.” 

The proposed map is designed to enhance Republican representation across Texas, 
reinforcing the party’s long-term vision for a stronger, more accountable government. By 
realigning district boundaries, the plan aims to better serve constituents and uphold the 
conservative principles that resonate with voters in Bexar County and beyond. 

“We believe this redistricting plan will foster greater accountability and deliver results 
that reflect the will of the people,” Coons added. “I urge our community to review the 
details and join us in supporting this forward-thinking approach to representation.”  
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